H. The Rochester Redskins are a non-profit, community based youth football and cheer
organization serving Rochester, Rochester Hills, Oakland Township and surrounding
communities since 1985. Rochester Redskins participated in the Rochester Christmas Parade
in 2019. We held a fundraising golf outing at Westwynd Golf Club in 2019. Other fundraising
events include participating in Dick’s Sporting Goods Family and Buffalo Wild Wings were
10% of the proceeds go back to the Rochester Redskins Football and Cheer.

I. The Rochester Redskins want to hold 50/50 raffle at our home games in the 2020 season
hosted at one of our three high schools in Rochester (Stoney Creek, Rochester HS or Adams
HS). We also want to hold 50/50 raffles at our Family Night, Golf Outing and banquet events.
All funds raised by fundraising goes towards equipment and uniforms for our cheer and
football teams.




